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Important announcement for second-year students transferred from 

similar institutes and programs 2023/2024 

 

• Students must go to the Student Affairs Department to receive the initial 

statement of the courses they have taken from previous years from the Student 

Affairs Department at 9:00 a.m. on 10/1/2023. 

• A meeting will be held with second-year students who have transferred from 

similar colleges and institutes in Hall 5, Building (D) at 12:15 pm on Sunday 

10/1/2023 with the Dean, the Vice Dean, and the directors of the various 

programs to coordinate and inform the students of the academic support 

procedures that will be provided to students regarding the subjects they have 

taken from previous years. 

Best wishes to all students for success and good luck. 

                                                                                           Dean of the Institute 

                                                                                   Prof. Dr. Moataz Mahmoud Tolba 

  


